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LIVERPOOL

To Parents of Students in Years 12 Business
Dear Parent/Carer

Educational Visit to Liverpool Edge Hill University — Thursday 28 November 2024
Ref:73/24

In conjunction with Liverpool Edge Hill University, the Business Department has organised
a day of business Lectures. In addition students will receive informative taster sessions
about Business, Marketing and Accountancy in the Business School at Edge Hill
University. This is an exciting opportunity for our Year 12 students to make a visit to a
University environment and get answers to their queries regarding degrees and
gualifications they are intending to apply for. It will also help them to make an informed
decision about what path they want to pursue whether it is business related or not.
Students will meet at Liverpool Central Station at 8.00am purchase their own ticket and
travel by train to Edge Hill University, returning at approximately 3.00pm. Students will not
be required to wear school uniform for this event, however, they should be of smart
appearance. Lunch will be provided by the University. A copy of your son/daughter’s
medical information will be taken on this trip. Please inform the College immediately if
there have been any changes regarding your son/daughter’s medical history or dietary
requirements since you last completed a database form. If your son/daughter requires an
inhaler or carries an EpiPen, please ensure that they bring it with them. Failure to do so
may result in your son/daughter not participating on the trip.

We are required by our insurers to remind you that the cost of non-accidental damage
caused by any student whilst on the trip will be charged to the parents concerned.

We believe this study event will be highly beneficial to our Year 12 students in their studies
and trust that you will encourage your son/daughter’s participation.
Yours faithfully
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M Sahraoui
Business Studies Subject Leader



